
Two ways YOU can help Save the Hudson-Athens Lighthouse this
weekend: Join us for our benefit at The River Grill in Athens this
Sunday and SIGN OUR PETITION!

   Thank you, George ⚓    
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Still finalizing your weekend plans? Join us for The Lighthouse:
Past, Present & Future, a benefit for the Hudson-Athens
Lighthouse at The River Grill in Athens this Sunday, July 16th
from 1P to 3P.  Appetizers and cocktails provided by our gracious
hosts, The Stewart House, with help from donation partners James &
James Bay Leaf Gin, LeMon Myer Lemon Apertif, Hudson-Chatham



Winery & 1857 Vodka. There will be a silent auction set to the vocal
stylings of crooner, Isaak James too. Get your tickets here! 

Do you know about our Federal Funding Initiative? You can read all
about it here! Please help us encourage our Federal and State
Legislators to secure this funding to help repair, restore, and protect
the damaged underwater foundation of the Hudson-Athens Lighthouse
by signing our online petition here.

Many thanks to all the volunteers who have helped with this legislative
initiative, especially Dr. Susan Senecah who has led the charge! Thank
you, Sue! 

Donate
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And a big THANK YOU to all the volunteers who make it possible to
bring the youth from our community to the Hudson-Athens Lighthouse.
Pictured are some of this years fifth grade class from the Hudson City
School District with cherished lighthouse volunteers, Sue Ihlenberg
and Rodney Russo. 

HALPS is responsible for the restoration and preservation of the Hudson-Athens
Lighthouse. New memberships and donations are critical for continued access to this
historical Hudson Valley treasure.
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